
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It has been a wonderful start to the new academic year. The children have continued to build positive 

attitudes to learning while exploring and connecting with their new environments and friends. There is a 

real sense of purpose as you move around the school, with children fully engaged in their learning. Pupils 

are showing a real desire to flourish, which is fantastic. Mr Morrow visited us last week and he couldn’t 

help but comment on the high standard of behaviour and learning happening within each class at 

Bridestowe. All the pupils should be incredibly proud of themselves – the teaching staff certainly are! 

 

It has been lovely having visitors come to the school at such an early stage in the year. The staff are busy 

organising sporting events and extra-curricular activities which we value so much at Bridestowe. Although 

we are a small village school, we like to pride ourselves on providing the pupils with the best opportunities 

and experiences. We also want to provide activities for our community to extend our family of 

stakeholders. For example, Stay and Play sessions for parents and toddlers and a Relax and Read session in 

our library. Keep an eye out for further information on these exciting things coming soon! 

 

We would also like to thank the volunteers that have been coming to the school. If you would like to 

become a volunteer or know a family member or friend that would be willing to dedicate some time to our 

lovely school, then please contact Lynn in the office. We would welcome people that could help transport 

children to offsite events, offer support with lunchtime activities such as gardening with small group of 

children or offer a whole school assembly talk on travel, jobs or any expertise e.g., science or history. 

 

Stars from the Weeks 
Rose – Showing great ambition and great listening skills and Romeo – for flourishing in phonics.  

Katie – Showing great ambition in her learning, especially maths and Tegan – for flourishing in her work, showing 

great independence.  

Teeyah – Flourishing in your new school, working hard and 

making new friends and Tommy – for showing ambition 

and commitment to the presentation of his work. 

Alistair – Fantastic respect and great listening and Ruby – 
for showing ambition in learning taking part in discussions. 
Team Points: Willow 

 
  
 
Attendance 

We all know that attendance matters for doing well in 

school and later in life – thank you to everyone for your 

understanding with this. 

 

 

Bridestowe Primary School – With Respect and Ambition We Flourish Together 

22/09/2023 

 

 

Whole School Attendance 

97% 



 

Activities  

As part of our PSHE, we explored democracy. Children presented a speech to the class as to why they 

should be elected for the various positions within our school. We are proud to have new School 

Councillors, Sport Councillors and Wildlife Champions. Children gave ambitious speeches and listened to 

one another with respect. 

 

School Council 

 

Meet our School Councilors, Ruby, Rosa, Evie, Alice, Mollie, Katie, Jacob and Romeo. 

We know that they are going to do a great job helping the staff and community to 

improve our schools. Their first task has been to gather ideas from their classes 

about how we can include the community more in our school calendar – we look 

forward to hearing their thoughts. 

 

 

Sports Council 

Meet the school council, Arthur, Tommy, Henry, George and Molly. A task 

they are going to be set is organising play time activities for all the 

children and sorting equipment for this. Throughout the year they will 

ensure we are a healthy and physically active school e.g. a walk to school 

event. 

 

 

 

Devon Wildlife Trust 

 

Children from across Key Stage 2 applied for the position of Wildlife 

Champion. Children explained why they thought they would make a good 

Wildlife Champion with reasons ranging from a passion for nature and 

conserving our countryside. Sarah, from Devon Wildlife Trust, was very 

impressed during the first session with the Wildlife Champions and as a 

group they conducted a site survey. 

 

 

 

 

The Barn Owls had a visit from Devon Wildlife Trust where 

they focused on mammals. They identified what makes an 

animal a mammal, what mammals would we find in the 

grounds of Bridestowe Primary School and how would we 

know they had been there? They then completed an activity 

‘Poodunnit’ and had to match paw prints to photos of 

animals – two ways in which we could know if an animal 

had been near without seeing them. They ended the session 

playing ‘Bat and Moth’ using a bat’s echo detection to help 

catch the moth. 

 

 



 

Devon Waste Management Workshops 

As we have been celebrating recycle week, all pupils took part in workshops across the school. The children 

were fully engaged and had fun while learning the importance of recycling. 

   
 

  
 

Messages 

Thank you for your prompt arrival to school, can we just remind you that if you need to speak to your 

child’s class teacher then please phone or email the office and they will pass on the information. The class 

teacher will get back to you as soon as possible. 

 
Upcoming events 
Mufti Day on Monday 25th September, the children are raising money for KIT for Africa. Your child can 
dress as a sports person/character or come in their PE kit. Any donations to this worthy cause are 
welcomed. The sports council will then organise sending our old PE kits to schools in Africa.  
 
Junior Life Skills will take place on Tuesday 26th September. The year 6 children will arrive at Parklands 
Leisure Centre at 9.30am to engage in activities that will help develop their life skills.  
 
On Friday 6th October pupils will have their school photos taken during school hours. If you would like a 
sibling (not at school) to join, please book with Lynn in the office and you will be given a time to arrive 
before school opening hours.  
 
We will hold a Harvest Festival at St Bridget’s Church on Wednesday 11th October. Family members and the 
community are invited to join us at 3pm. 
 



 

Meet our SENDCO 

Hello, my name is Bev Pickett-Jones and I am the new Hub SENDCO for Ruby and Moorland 

Schools.  I will be working closely with all the staff across the schools to support the children.  I will 

split my time across the schools spending time in each one.  Chloe Collacott is the Assistant 

SENDCO for Milton Abbott School, Emma Winter is the assistant SENDCO for Ruby Schools and 

Becky Drew-Hill will be Assistant SENDCO for Moorland Schools when she returns from maternity 

leave in January, I will be covering her schools until that time.  I am looking forward to getting to 

know you and your children in the coming months and am excited to be working with the schools 

of Ruby and Moorland Hubs.  

  To contact me please use  bpickettjones@dmatschools.org.uk or 07938482542 which is a school 

mobile and available between 8.30am and 5pm term time only.  

Lunches 
If you haven’t already booked lunches for next week you will need to provide your child with a packed 
lunch.  Lunches need to be booked by midnight Thursday for the following week.  Thank you.   

Defibrillator 
We now have a defibrillator in school. This is available during school hours.  
 
FoBS cycle cafe 
Due to the weather forecast the cycle café has been postponed.  A new date will be advised asap.  
 
Time to Talk 
As part of our school focus on getting children talking and improving their Oracy, we have a topical, weekly 
question and picture for you to discuss as a family: - 

              
 

Our whole school ‘Word of the Week’ for next week is bonjour because Tuesday 26th is the European Day 

of Languages.  

 

Next Week 
Monday Mufti – raising money for KIT Africa 

European Languages Day 

Tuesday Y6 Junior Life Skills Workshop 
*Cheerleading Club 3.30 -4.30pm 

Wednesday *Drama Club 3.30 – 4.30pm 

Thursday Snowy Owls Wildlife Trust Workshop 
*Dance Club 3.30-4.30pm 

Friday Y3 and Y4 Tag Rugby Festival (TBC) 
*Tag Rugby Club 3.30 – 4.30pm 

*Your child must be booked into after-school clubs via School Gateway in order to take part  
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Diary Dates 
October 

5th  Tawny Owls Wildlife Trust Workshop 
Football Tournament  

6th  Individual School Photos 

11th  Harvest Festival @ St Bridget’s Church, 3pm 

12th  Owlets Wildlife Trust Workshop 
KS2 Cross Country Run 

18th  Parent Consultations, including time to look at your child’s book. 

19th  Wildlife Champions Workshop 
Parent Consultations, including time to look at your child’s book. 

20th  Homework Share 3.30 – 3.45pm 

23rd – 27th  Half Term Break 

30th  Open Afternoon for September 2024 starters 

November 
13th  Book Look – 8.40 – 9am  

Whole School Forest School (TBC) 

22nd  Parent and Toddler Stay and Play Forest School session, 2.30 – 3.30pm 

23rd  Bouldering Experience – children TBC 

27th  Whole School Forest School (TBC) 

28th  Flu Vaccinations 

30th  Book Look – 3.15 – 3.30pm 

December 
7th  Owlets Nativity and KS2 Christmas Carols, St Bridget’s Church, 2.45pm 

8th  Christmas Jumper Day 

11th  Book Look – 08:40 – 9am  
Whole School Forest School (TBC) 

12th  Tawny Owls Nativity, Methodist Hall, Time TBC 

14th  Homework Share, 3.30 – 3.45pm 

15th  Christmas Dinner 

18th – 2nd  Christmas Break 

January 

2nd  Non-Pupil Day 

3rd Pupil’s Return to School 

 

 



 

 



 

  



 

 


